
Copy of letter No.DIT-F(4)1/2008-15, dated 03-04-2014, 
received from the Director, Department of Information 
Technology, Government of Himachal Pradesh . 

• 

Subject:- Regarding Service Delivery through Aadhaar. 

As you are aware Himachal Pradesh is one of the leading States in the 

country in terms of Aadhaar generation (93%) and DBT implementation. Benefits amounting 
() 

to Rs.30 Crore have been disbursed to twenty three thousand beneficiaries under various 

Govenm1ent Schemes. However, there may be leftover residents who still have not received 

their Aadhaar letters or have not yet enrolled. 

In view of the above, the following actions n.eed to be taken to cover & 

extend the benefit to all citizens:­

1. 	 Citizens whose Aadhaar numbers are generated but Aadhaar letters are 

not yet delivered may be educated about the e-Aadhaar facility which is 

available on UIDAI portal (eaadhaar.uidai.gov.in). This facility of 

checking and downloading e-Aadhaar is also available on Lok Mitra 

Kendras (LMKs)/ Conm1on Service Centres (CSCs). 

11. 	 Enrolment Number, in case of those citizens who have enrolled but 

have not received the Aadhaar number may be collected and forwarded 

to IT Department. 

111. 	 Citizens who are yet to be enrolled may be requested to visit nearest 

Permanent Aadhaar Enrolment Centre available at District or Block 

Headquarter. 

Further, all Departments must ensure that no citizens is deprived of any 

service for want of Aadhaar number in case he/she is otherwise eligible/ entitled. In case the 

citizen does not have Aadhaar then suitable exception handling mechanism may be evolved 

wherein other available POIIPOAs may be accepted. Please ensure that the instructions 

already issued in this regard are modified accordingly. 

Yours faithfully, 

-----sd----­
Director, 
Department oflnformation Technology, 
Government of Himachal Pradesh 
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Directorate of Higher Education, 
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1 

Endst.No.EDN-HE(21 )B(15) 15/2013-V-V-II dated ~-t!-· April,2014 

Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to:­

1. 	 The Direct«, Department of Information Technology, Government of 
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-2, w.r.t. letter No.DIT-F(4)1 /2008-15, dated 03­
04-2014. 

2. 	 All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education in Himachal Pradesh, in 
continuation of this Directorate earlier letter No.EDN-HE(21)B(15) 15/ 
2012-V-Vol-III, dated 11-02-2013 and with the directions to issue 
necessary instructions to all the Govt./ Pvt. Sr. Sec./ High Schools 
under their control that no citizen/ student be deprived of any service 
for want of Aadhaar number in case he/she is otherwise eligible/ 
entitled. · 

3. 	 All the Principals, Govt./ Pvt. Degree/ Skt. Colleges in Himachal Pradesh, 
are also directed to take similar action in the matter accordingly referred 
above. 
The Technical Officer, IT Cell, with the direction to upload the same on the 
departmental website. 

5. 	 Guard file. 

(Dr. Amar Dev), 

Joint Director of Higher Education(C), 

Himachal Pradesh 



